
NANAIMO DISTRICT SECONDARY SCHOOL  

355 WAKESIAH AVENUE, NANAIMO, BC   V9R 3K5 

TELEPHONE:  250-740-2000   FAX:  250-740-2020 

Learning with Purpose 

Striving  for Excellence 

Growing through Community 

At NDSS, our mission is to inspire all to be curious, have confidence, use imagination and persevere in their learning journey. 

Principal’s Message: January 30, 2023 

Dear NDSS Islander Community, 

The School District is working hard to ad-
dress our capacity concerns while we con-
tinue to hope for a new school building. 
There are several proposals for considera-
tion that you should be aware of. This is an 
important opportunity for you to make your 
voices heard by emailing or by using the 
Thought Exchange process referenced be-
low.  

I believe that it is especially important for 
the board to hear the thoughts of students, 
who these proposed changes will affect 
most directly.  Please encourage your stu-
dent to take time to read the information 
booklet and engage in this process.  

Below is a message from the District:  

On January 25, 2023, the Board of Educa-
tion directed staff to initiate a consultation 
process to address capacity and safety is-
sues at NDSS.  The Board would like to re-
ceive input from staff and the community to 
ensure its decisions are driven by appropri-
ate data and meaningful feedback.  The 
Board invites you to read the Ensuring Ca-
pacity and Safety - Nanaimo District Sec-
ondary School information booklet where 
you will find background information, the 
consultation plan and timeline as well as the 
five potential scenarios. Feel free to com-
ment on one or all scenarios or add your 
own. You can either email a response or 
choose a more engaging approach by filling 
out the Thought Exchange. 

Full details and above links can also be 
found here.  

Feedback will be received until February 
28, with a report coming back to the 
Board in March. 

NDSS Term 2 Newsletter 

Subsequent newsletters and important in-

formation will be sent electronically.  

Please ensure that we have your  

correct email address. 

ADMINISTRATION 

Principal         Ms. Jane Reynolds Grade 12 

Vice Principal Mr. Shawn Shahi     Grade 8-11  A-Hil 

Vice Principal Ms. Katie Marren     Grade 8-11 Hin-Nor 

Vice Principal Ms. Shelley Gvojich Grade 8-11 Not-Z 

COUNSELLOR STUDENT ALLOCATION 

Ms. Fellows A-Chen (Francophone) 

Mr. Giske  Chesire-Hills 

Ms. Arnold Hinton-McArthur 

Ms. Tolsma McAstoker-Shiell 

Ms. Smith  Shorrock-Zult 

CHILD AND YOUTHCARE WORKER CYCW 

Georgia Barron A-Legg 

Shannon Riley Leguyder- Z 

           

*Homework club: T/W/Th after school 3-4pm in room 130, 2 
teachers available to help (double check info with Ms. Heather 
Arnold) 

*Math Support: Ms. Carol Funk has a chart with all the math 
teachers' office hours 

*FREE Eng/Math tutoring by Literacy Central Vancouver 
Island: 

 
Programs: The program provides literacy services to 
adults between Nanoose and Ladysmith. 

We offer free one-to-one and small group tutoring to 
anyone the age of 15 and older who wishes to improve 
their basic English, math and/or computer skills. ESL 
assistance is provided to Canadian citizens and Per-
manent Residents. We also have a Family Literacy 
program supporting parents with their literacy skills. 

Tutors and their learners meet for up to three hours per 
week at a time and public location convenient to both. 
Tutoring is not permitted in private homes 

https://www.literacycentralvi.org/volunteer.php?s=0 

Literacy Central Vancouver Island 

Tutor Programs. History: The tutor program is a partnership 
between Vancouver Island University and Literacy Central Van-
couver Island (LCVI- formerly Literacy Nanaimo). The original 
program began at VIU (formerly Malaspina College) in 1989. 
We opened our downtown office two years later and we have 
enjoyed a fruitful partnership ever since. 

www.literacycentralvi.org  

Course Selection 

Course selection for current grade 9-11 must be 

completed on  https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/

aspen/logon.do 

 by Friday, February 3, 2023. 

We will be calling down Grade 8 classes to 

complete their course selection between 

Wednesday, February 8 to Monday, February 

13, 2023.  Grade 8 course selection will be open 

on the MyEd Portal starting on Wednesday, 

February 8 and will close on Friday, February 

17, 2023.    

https://indd.adobe.com/view/73a73e51-0e05-49c3-9b9f-fff1f4dc1547
https://indd.adobe.com/view/73a73e51-0e05-49c3-9b9f-fff1f4dc1547
https://indd.adobe.com/view/73a73e51-0e05-49c3-9b9f-fff1f4dc1547
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/scroll/384285965/welcome
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/board/ndss-consultation/
https://www.literacycentralvi.org/volunteer.php?s=0
https://www.literacycentralvi.org/volunteer.php?s=0
http://www.literacycentralvi.org
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do


MY SCHOOL DAY APP 

 

Stay current on this FREE school 

app.  Enter in your schedule, ap-

pointments, sporting events, etc.  

Add contacts, teachers and color 

code important reminders. Stay 

connected with NDSS! 

Parent Advisory Committee (PAC)

ndsspacchair@gmail.com  

Stay involved!  The NDSS PAC meets the first Mon-

day of the month from 7:00-8:30 pm in the library. 

Your input and creative ideas are welcomed.   

We look forward to seeing 

your there. 

THE BREAKFAST PROGRAM 

This service began the beginning of October with 

the help from volunteer students and teachers.  

The program is located in the small cafeteria from 

8:00 to 8:25 M-F.  

Come and enjoy a warm bagel/muffin/

fruit etc.  

Breakfast is the most important meal 

of the day!  

 

Grad Corner 

Student Grad Planning—join the grad 

google classroom (code—ryfzazm) 

Grad Fees of $90 must be paid before you 

receive tickets for commencement in June.  If you are experienc-

ing financial hardship, please speak with your counsellor. 

Yearbooks can be purchased for $60 

Grad Rehearsal  - June 28—1:00 pm. Vancouver Island Conven-

tion Center 

Grad Commencement - June  29—9:30 am.  Doors open at 9 

Grad spirit wear is now available for purchase on the online 

cashless system. 
STUDENT FEES 

It is not too late to take care of your school fees.  

Student activity fees are essential for all students to 

pay, as the funds are used to support a variety of 

school-based events. Please pay fees as soon as 

possible  on our online cashless system  if you 

have not already done so!  

$20.00   Student activity fee 

$90.00   Grad 

$60.00   Yearbook 

 

DON’T MISS OUT ON A YEARBOOK! 

Do not wait until the last minute to purchase 

your yearbook, they must be ordered early so 

we can anticipate demand! 

YOUTH WELLNESS CENTRE 

Nanaimo Aquatic Centre 

741 Third St 

Nanaimo, BC  

V9R 7B2 

 

Phone:  250-755-3333 

Cell:      250- 619-0651 

Tuesday and Thursday 

10 –4 

Wednesday 3-6 

Looking for a Transcript?  

Visit The Ministry of Education online for the most up to 

date information. 

Let’s give a nice welcome to our new staff: 

Mr. Aaron Potivin  Mr. Brett Synnott 

Ms. Alysha Agius  Ms. Sarah Elson-Haugan 

Ms. Hailey Boast  Mr. Ben  Fast 

 

A heartfelt goodbye and happy retirement to: 

Mr. Gunnar Myhrer  

(you’ll be missed) 

 

Ms. Sunny Parsons Ms. Katya MacDonald 

Mr. Benoit Crucifix   

Teachers on leave: 

Mr. Dan Parker  Mr. Tony Bryce  

mailto:https://nd.schools.sd68.bc.ca/parents/pac/?subject=PAC%20Chair
https://nlps.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/transcripts-and-certificates


Congratulations to our NDSS Cheer Team 

for placing 1st in their first competition of the 

season. 

Congratulations to our NDSS Dance Team 

for wining numerous awards at the Vancou-

ver Island One Act Festival  for their perfor-

mance. 



Family Affordability Fund  

School Districts throughout the province have been given funds to assist families with costs related to inflation. If you 

are in need, we encourage you to contact the appropriate staff member below for assistance.  

Assistance can be in the forms of: • Grocery store gift cards (primarily Walmart and Superstore) • Bus 

tickets to assist with students getting to school and home • School Fees (grad, field trips, supplies, 

materials) • Free School breakfast and lunch programs  

We know that asking for assistance takes courage and encourage you to reach out if you are in need.  


